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March 20, 2018 

 

ACA Annual Wellness Visit: Clarification Notice 

On March 1, 2018, Physicians Health Plan (PHP) implemented an initiative to 
promote and encourage our adult members in Affordable Care Act (ACA)-compliant 
plans to receive an Annual Wellness Visit with a Primary Care Provider. 
 
The ACA Annual Wellness Visit claims are to be billed with G0438 or G0439. The intent 
of this visit is to provide the same services as a routine wellness visit or annual physical.  
 
PHP looks forward to working with you to make this initiative successful.  

 
Thank you for your continued support of PHP. Should you have any questions, your 
Provider Relations Team is available to assist you by email, 
PHPProviderRelations@phpmm.org or call 517.364.8316 or 517.364.8323. 

 


